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Comments: To Whom it may concern:

It would be very helpful if the Forest Service had provided before and after maps of the Wild &amp; Scenic
portion of the Red River, otherwise it is difficult to determine if the new boundaries are acceptable. In addition |
believe that the Very High designation of the Red River Gorge should be kept as high as possible given it's
unique geographical beauty and rarity in the popular, densely populated Eastern portion of our great country.
Thanks



